
 

 
17 June 2024 

 
Dear 
 
Reference – ATISN – 19655 
 
Thank you for your email of 6 June 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
I would like to request under the freedom of information act a copy of the 
following full report: March 2024 - Hospital Inspection Report - Emergency 
Department - University Hospital of Wales 
 
This request does not fall within the Freedom of Information Act 2000, as the report 
has been published and is available on our website at the following link: 
 
Emergency Department - University Hospital of Wales - Inspection Report - March 2024 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Yours sincerely 

https://www.hiw.org.uk/system/files/2024-06/20240606UniversityHospitalofWalesEDEN.pdf

